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You don't often get email from  Learn why this is important

Hi Team

Please help us to protect small business to paying extra for electricity which should be same
for everyone. 

We as a small businesses have to pay extra for electricity when it should be available on same
rate.

Electricity should be provided at no extra cost.

We are looking forward to hearing positive feedback.

Kind regards 

On 19 Jun 2023, at 4:51 pm, Energy Policy WA <EPWA-
news@mailer.dmirs.wa.gov.au> wrote:
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